
All families are welcome to join us for goodies 
at our class parties.  Siblings are welcome!

Lovable Lions & Zippy Zebras
Wednesday, October 30th @ 11:00 am.

Excellent Elephants & Happy Hippos
Thursday, October 31st @ 11:00 am.

Marvelous Monkeys & Giggling Giraffes
Thursday, October 31st @ 2:30 pm.

If you would like to donate supplies or goodies for our party 
please see the 'sign-up' posters

located above the attendance tables (EARLY OCTOBER)

Dear Two by Two Me & You Parents,

Halloween is a very exciting time of year for children (and parents).  It is a 
day filled with autumn/harvest fun, dress-up, and 'sugar'!

We encourage children to come to school dressed in their costumes (if you 
choose to do so).  Out of respect to what is deemed as age-appropriate 
and kid-friendly, we ask that you put thought and consideration into the 
choice of costume for your child (no witches, ghosts, weapons, blood, etc. 
please).  Feel free to email me if you have any questions or concerns at 
info@twobytwomeandyou.com

Wishing you and your child(ren) a safe and Happy Halloween!

Love your 'spook-tacular' teachers at Two by Two Me & You


